
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Modbury Football Club 
Hazel Grove 

Ridgehaven  SA 5092 
PO BOX 78 

Modbury North SA 5092 
 
 
 
In preparation for season 2015 and the step back in to Division 2 - The Modbury Football club 
wish to announce that Nathan Grainger will once again coach the A Grade side and continue in 
his role as Club Coach. 
 
We do ask for applications for season 2015 for the following coaching opportunities. 
 
B Grade – Division 2 Reserves 
C Grade 
D Grade 
E Grade 
 
Under 18s 
 
SAWFL – Senior Women’s Team 
 
The SAWFL under 18 and under 16 sides coaching roles have already been assigned for season 
2015. 
 
Please send all applications as follows 
 
Attention Jamie Thomas to jaytee1972@optusnet.com.au by Friday the 3rd of October 2014. 
 
 
 
 
Thanks 
Jamie Thomas 
President 
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